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Mr. Haig Markarian 
4 Fairview Road 
Tenafly, New Jersey 07670 

Dear Mr. Markarian: 
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.March 11, 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $1, 500, 00, 
which you so kindly made to the Armenian Diocese. 

We are most appreciative of your support. 
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Slncerely, 

Jack Antreasslan 
Executive Director 
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